
How can we make bus service 
better for you?

Wednesday, May 30, 2018
Anytime between 6:00 and 8:00 PM

Cambridge Rindge & Latin School
Media Cafeteria
459 Broadway, Cambridge, MA

We’re rethinking our bus system in 
a way we haven’t in a decade. Stop 
by our interactive open house in 
Harvard Square to share your 
experiences with MBTA planners.

The open house is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited proficiency in 
English. Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon 
request, as available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated documents, 
assistive listening devices, and interpreters (including American Sign Language). For more 
information or to request a reasonable accommodation and/or language services, please email 
apoggenburg@reginavilla.com or call 617-357-5772 x26.

Can’t make this meeting? You can still participate. 
We’re holding more open houses near these major bus hubs:
● Dudley Square | Wed. 5/23
● Forest Hills | Thurs. 5/31
● Quincy Center | Mon. 6/4
● Lynn Central Square | Wed. 6/6
● Sullivan Square | Thurs. 6/7

Visit www.mbta.com/betterbus to learn more about upcoming meetings, sign 
up for email updates, and submit feedback.


